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NO on SB 243 

 

This bill directs the department of state police to study background checks for gun 

transfers. It requires the department of state police to study the efficiency of firearm 

transfer criminal background checks while directing the department to submit findings 

to the interim committees of the legislative assembly related to the judiciary. What is 

the fiscal impact i.e., what is the cost of this “study”? 

 

Studies have one purpose – to tighten regulations on the issue being studied. They 

are never balanced, but drill down on what they want the outcome to be. There are 

so many bills this legislative session that strive to take away our second amendment 

rights. Cut it out!! We the People, have the right to defend ourselves and to own 

firearms. These bills have the objective of stopping us from doing that. This is wrong. 

AND UNCONSTITUTIONAL. 

 


